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From: h2ogay@pacbell.net
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 11:07 AM
To: Malane Chapman
Cc: ‘Bonnie Domeny (BRECA SC2)
Subject: Thank You

To the Board of Directors of ARFCD,

On behalf of the Butterfield Riviera East Community Association (BRECA), | would like to
acknowledge the efforts of your employees, Ross Kawamura and Scott Webb.

BRECA is engaged in restoration projects in the Gristmill area of the American River
Parkway. As you are well aware, many agencies are involved in such projects. So, we greatly
appreciate Ross and Scott’s positive participation in our planning activities. Fostering
cooperation with all stakeholders in the community is good public policy.

Thank you,
Gay Jones, Co-Chair

BRECA
916-208-0736
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